



Office of the Chancellor

East Carolina University

103 Spilman Building • Greenville, NC 27858-4353

252-328-6212 office • 252-328-4155 fax

www.ecu.edu

March 28, 2001

Professor Bob Morrison
Chair
Faculty Senate
East Carolina University

Dear Professor Morrison:

Faculty Senate Resolutions 01-18, 01-19, and 01-21 are approved. Resolutions 01-20 and 01-22 do not appear to require my approval inasmuch as they convey the sentiments of the Faculty Senate and do not constitute academic or governance action.

I will forward Resolution 01-20 to the appropriate university offices for their consideration. Thank you for your thoughtful resolution for Dr. Ringeisen.

Sincerely,

Richard R. Eakin Chancellor

RRE/ra

cc: Richard Ringeisen
Ann Jobe
Tom Feldbush